
Campaign Catch Up 
January 21, 2018 Vol I Edition 3 

Page 11 Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Update 
 

Over 90% of the parishioners 
who took part  in last fall’s 
Feasibility Study indicated they 
were aware that renovations 
and repairs to our parish 
buildings and grounds are 
needed.  They also offered their 
input on priorities, which we 
used in drawing up the list of 
projects to be done. 
The goal of our Capital 
Campaign is $950,000, which 
will take care of the most 
pressing needs. As you can see, 
the first phase of the Campaign 
has helped us to reach about 
one third of that goal.   
We want to begin planning the 
first  work projects  shortly.  
They are: replacing the Church 
Entrance Bridge and the Side 
Stairways; the mandated  
removal of the Parish Center oil 
tank and replacing the original 
boiler; lastly, updating the 
Kitchen in the Auditorium.   
Your participation in the 
upcoming meetings (dates to 
the right) and making a pledge 
will put us on secure footing as 
we begin to deal with architects 
and engineers.  

Parish Presentations Start This Week 
Please join us to learn more about our Campaign.  

 Friday, January 26th Auditorium @ 11:00 am 

 Saturday, January 27th Auditorium @ 4:00 pm 

 Tuesday, January 30th Parish Center @ 7:30 pm 

 Wednesday, January 31st Parish Center @ 4:00 pm 

Capital Campaign Public Launch 

Currently Pledged:    $305,575 


